
RICHARD NIXON 

October 10, 1983 

Dear Bob, 

26 FED E RAL PLAZA 

NEW Y ORK C I TY 

This is one of 1,000 copies of the 
private, limited edition of Real Peace : A 
Strategy for the West. Copies are being 
sent to a select group of government 
officials and opinion leaders in the United 
States and abroad. 

Little, Brown and Company will publish 
and distribute the book in the United States 
and Canada in January 1984 . 

I trust it may contribute to a better 
understanding of where we have been, where 
we are, and where we should go in our 
relations with the Soviet Union, China, 
Japan, Europe, and the Third World. 

With warm regards. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable 
Robert Dole 

@ 
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